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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thanks to all of you who joined us for afternoon tea. We hope you enjoyed 

yourselves. And a special thank you to the students on work experience from 

The Park College for their excellent catering and hosting of the event.  

Our pupils have managed very well in the hot weather. They have been 

learning to take some shade and were encouraged by their ice lollies on 

Monday.  

We are thinking about the best way to hold our Summer Carnival and will keep 

you updated on our plans. All the staff and pupils have begun practising our 

whole school performance of Lovely Day this week and it’s beginning to sound 

good.  

This week we welcomed parents and carers of the new pupils who will be 

joining us in September. They were very impressed by what they saw. Key 

Stage 3 pupils should be very proud of themselves – they demonstrated how 

calm and collected they are as they moved around the building to their 

lessons.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


